
 
 
 
 
 

BULLETIN 
 
 

April 6, 2020 
 
 
 
TO:  CNN Discriminatees 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
As Region 5 of the National Labor Relations Board continues to process the CNN 
Settlement, Local 11 strongly encourages all impacted discriminatees to keep their 
contact information updated by e-mailing CNNMailbox@nlrb.gov. 
 
The Union will continue to provide updates as they become available. 
 
Fraternally, 

 
 
Louis M. Marinaro 
NABET-CWA Vice President 
NABET-CWA Local 11 President 
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